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Hi Jeff,

My name is Bryan Saba and I recently wrote to the Scottsdale Planning Commission about my objections to the
project at 8888 Desert Cove.  I live immediately north of the development site, at 8851 E Mescal St, and am
probably one of the 3-5 properties most impacted by the work.

After a number of discussions with the team, and in light of their updates to account for my concerns, I would like to
let you know that I know longer object to the plan.  The plan, which now remains under 22 feet on the north side,
and which includes trees to shield my property from the building, is not only something I do not object to, but
something I am willing to support.  There have been a number of issues with the empty lot (squatters, campers,
potential crimes) over the last few years so I really do want it developed.  I think the new plan would be good for
our neighborhood.

Please let me know if there is any additional info I can provide to you.

Regards,
Bryan Saba

Email: saba.bryab@gmail.com
Phone: (480) 444-8332
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